
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Global Research for  

Excellence in Education  

PRESIDENCY SCHOOL 
 (Affiliated to CBSE vide no. 830157)  

Sy. No. 80/2 & 80/3, Bilekahalli, Off. Bannerghatta Road, Bangalore – 560 076 

Ph : 080 – 26485648, 26485649, Fax: 080 – 26485648,  

e-mail us: principal-blk@presidency.edu.in  ,  dir.communication@presidency.edu.in  

Website : www.presidencyschoolsouth.org  
 

PSBS/CIR/PRN/27/20-21                                  03.03.2021 
 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Presidency School Bangalore South! 
 

We are coming to the end of the academic year 2020-21 and the final examination of grade 3 – 8 is round the 

corner. 

Thank you for your co-operation during this pandemic year. Let us sincerely thank our teachers, the COVID 

warriors for their hard work and continued efforts. Let us appreciate them for their efforts to shift quickly from 

offline to online classes and learn various tools and skill sets to ensure that learning continues for our students.   

Please make note of the important dates listed below: 

 Last working day Re opening day  

Pre KG  Saturday, 27th March 2021   Wednesday, 9th June 2021 

K1 & K2 Saturday, 27th March 2021   Monday,  14th June 2021 

Grades 1 - 8 Saturday, 27th March 2021   - 

Grade 10 & 12 New batch Thursday, 8th April 2021 - 

Grade 1 - 10 & 12 - Thursday,  3rd June 2021 

Grades 11 - Monday, 7th June 2021 

 

Book and Uniform sale Between 15th and 31st May 2021(Exact dates will be 

intimated) 

 

Online Open house dates: 

PTM DATE  DAY  

KG  27.03.2021 Saturday 

Grade 1  29.03.2021 Monday  

Grade 2  30.03.2021 Tuesday  

Grade 3 01.04.2021 Thursday 

Grade 4 03.04.2021 Saturday 

Grade 5 05.04.2021 Monday 

Grade 6  06.04.2021 Tuesday  

Grade 7  07.04.2021 Wednesday  

Grade 8  08.04.2021 Thursday  

 

In few cases parent along with ward will be asked to come to school for offline PTM 
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 Kindly clear all dues with respect to Tuition fee on or before 15th March 2021. If paid please 

ignore.  

 

Attendance is compulsory on the reopening day. Absenteeism on closing and reopening days will not be 

entertained.  

Best wishes for the forthcoming examination of Grade 3 to 8 and have a wonderful summer vacation. Once 

again, thank you all for the extended support and trust during this pandemic year.  

 

Warm Regards,  

 

J. Bhuvaneswari 

Director/Principal  


